
 
 

RESPONSE TO COUNCILLOR QUESTIONS 
MEETING OF THE PORT PHILLIP CITY COUNCIL  DATE 19 OCTOBER 2022 
 
Item 7.1 Petition - Dog Park Upgrade at Eastern Road Reserve 

 

Question from Councillor Clark: 

With regard to the possible installation of updated surface at Eastern Road Dog Park, what 
would be the estimated maintenance cost of this new surface type? 

Response:  

The ongoing cost of maintaining a granitic sand surface at Eastern Reserve would be $5K 
per year. It would be expected that the ongoing maintenance on a turf surface would be 
between $10-15K annually. 

 

 

 

 

*Please note: answers to any questions in Public Question Time and Councillor Question 
Time which were answered at the meeting are included in the minutes of that meeting. 


